
 

 

The Honourable Allan Thompson, Mayor  
Town of Caledon, 6311 Old Church Road,  
Caledon, ON, L7C 1J6 
 
RE: Development Charges for SPA 2019-0033 
 
February 14th, 2022 
 
Dear Mayor Thompson and Town Council,  
 
I am writing to request an exemption under Section 11 (5) of the Development Charge Bylaw which 
provides for a grant in lieu for institutional uses.  This is consistent with the previous exemptions 
given to BCS.  
 
Although we do not qualify for the automatic exemption which applies to publicly funded school 
boards, we appreciate that Town Council has consistently waived development charges for the school 
during its previous capital projects in 1995 and 2008. 
 
As a non-profit educational institution, Brampton Christian School has been serving the community in 
Caledon since moving on-site in 1978.  Beyond the education of our students and service to their 
families, BCS contributes to the greater community of Caledon in many significant ways.  If invited, I 
would be happy to expand on this orally or in writing for the Council.  
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out to me directly. 
 
Thank-you for considering our request.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Andy Cabral 
Principal 
 
Attached, please find: 

(i) A letter from the Town of Caledon (dated Nov. 13, 2008) which confirms the capital development 

exemption granted in 2008,  

(ii) The motion and result of the Council’s vote (taken November 11, 2008), and  

(iii) Town of Caledon Report CS-2008-029, which provides rationale and recommendation for the 2008 

exemption, and references the previous exemption from 1995.    
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